
 

 

 
E-Newsletter # 6  - Term 2 

 7 May 2019  

 

 

 

 
Upcoming Dates 

 Greetings, Kia Ora Koutou Katoa, Talofa Lava, Malo e Lelei, Kia Orana, 
Fakalofa atu, Kumusta, Shlama Ellokhon, Zdravo, Kona Mauri, Malo Ni, 
Salam Alaikum, Bula Vinaka, Namaste, Chao Ban 

 
 

 
 

Week 2 
NZ Sign Language Week 
 
Tuesday 7 May 
Year 7 & 8 CAMP begins 
Tumanako students, teachers 
and parent helpers departed 
this morning. We wish them an 
enjoyable outdoor education 
experience. They will be 
returning Friday 10 May 3:30pm. 
 

Swimming  
Whakanui & Arohanui Tuarua hubs 

 

Wednesday 8 May 
Swimming  
Arohanui Tuatahi hub 

 
Friday 10 May 

School  Assembly  
2.00pm in the church  
Led by Whakanui Tuarua 
All whanau welcome to join us  in 
celebrating  our tamariki 
learning and achievements for 
the week. 

 

 
Week 3 
NZ Bully Free Week 
 
Monday 13 May 
Morning Liturgy  
Led by Whakanui Tuatahi 
9.00 am - Church 

 

 Fantastic Events  
We have some fantastic events planned for this term. One of the best starts                           
today for Tumanako. They will be spending 4 days at Lakewood Lodge in the                           
Waikato. This is a lovely setting where they will participate in kayaking, horse                         
riding, rock climbing and a several hour activity called survival. We wish the                         
team all the best. 
 
We continue our swimming sessions with Arohanui and Whakanui. They travel                     
to Manurewa pools for seven teaching sessions. Whakanui are also on Zoofari                       
trip and Arohanui are arranging a trip to Wero Water Park. There will be plenty                             
of sporting teams representing the school. Our Diversity Choir has begun                     
training and are working towards the Choir Festival next term.  
 
Board of Trustees Election   
Last week you would have received information from the school returning                     
Officer regarding the upcoming BOT elections. The following link provides                   
further details on the role of a board member. ​Role of a Board Member 
 
Carpark Safety 
We had an interesting experience last week with a packed funeral at the                         
Church and the carpark full. Thank you for parking your car and walking into the                             
school for pick up. This helped in keeping the traffic light and keeping our                           
children safe. Thank you also to the parents who are parking their car and                           
teaching their children to walk carefully into the school. 
 
You may have noticed a large section of the entrance path has been relayed                           
and we have raised the crossing. Our future plan is to widen the path and to                               
extend this to the pedestrian crossing.  
 
ABC Childcare 
It was nice to share the bike track with the pupils from ABC Childcare on                             
Monday. They spent an hour riding on the track and enjoying other parts of the                             
school. We hope to see them enjoying parts of the school again. 
 
 

A thought to leave with you: 
“​My God, I will look to you confidently for 
grace.” 
M Frances Warde  

 
God Bless 
Mr Ryan  
Principal 

 

 

B

https://drive.google.com/open?id=16QkzZ1w5BJA6DVrBgBqv7cRRM9LWh0OF


http://deaf.org.nz/nzslw-resources
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1vbSQCIONPXWVUnRo7Xa1mvWxnYh-gxU0CLCWXkiJBBM
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1MmQKlQzPbS-FuYQkI3iDO1rcsRRZ--kAHJevtTzI3lE
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1H7oJ-HCmyA7VK0_U-d5aUHett5OaZfLKm-CMECmHf-Q
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1mxr2NNI0h_sBwVxANTHNDUx3iIOtBD08fn21Tv0y-98



